
 

PEWSEY AREA CAMPUS SEPTEMBER 2013 UPDATE 

Since B3 Architects were appointed in May, your Campus Team have been meeting 

fortnightly to begin to pull together the requirements agreed by Cabinet in October 2012 

and the susequent design brief produced in December 2012. 

A Stakeholders meeting was held at PVS on July 22
nd

 to update our working partners. The 

meeting was well attended with officers from WC Transformation Team, Leisure, Youth 

and Library Services, as well as our very important local partners, Pewsey Vale School, 

Pewsey Primary School,   Pewsey Vale Y.A.G., Pewsey Parish Council, Pewsey Vale 

Neighbourhood Police Team and Cllrs Jerry Kunkler and Paul Oatway from the Area Board. 

As we progress all main stakeholders are asked to send a representative to our fortnightly 

meetings, to ensure that communication remains at the highest level. 

Since the stakeholders meeting, we now have a project plan up to planning submission. 

We do not under estimate the work ahead of us and whilst we would have liked to have 

completed our work in time to go for planning in the Autumn, it is now looking very much 

like December/January. Whilst we are unable to tell you what the budget is, it remains 

our duty to deliver to the Community a Campus fit for purpose for the next 25 years. If it 

takes a little longer to achieve that, so be it. 

Our future programme is as follows:- 

• Developing requirements and layouts. 

• Finalising designs against budget. 

• Community consultation via Road Shows. 

• Presentation to the Area Board for Approval 

• Submit Planning Application. 

Since our last report we have said goodbye to Rachel Goff, of the Transformation Team, 

but welcome Sofie Nottingham who has replaced her. Cllr Stuart Wheeler has moved onto 

new responsibilities but we now have Cllr Paul Oatway on Board. Another member of our 

original team, Tom Hatfield, has also left us. We would like to express our thanks to 

Rachel, Stuart and Tom and look forward to working with Sofie and Paul. 

Curly Haskell 

Vice Chairman Pewsey Campus Team 
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